



DOWNTOWN LAWRENCE

May 5, 2011

The Honorable Aron Cromwell, Mayor City Commissioners Mike Amyx, Mike Dever, Bob Schumm and Mike Amyx Lawrence City Hall 6 E. Sixth Street Lawrence, Kansas 66044

Dear Sirs:

Downtown Lawrence, Inc. is pleased to support the day of free parking, as proposed and coordinated by the Lawrence GiveBack program.

The event, scheduled on Tuesday, June 14, will provide a boost for downtown retailers and restaurants during a traditionally slow traffic period (post-graduation and pre-sidewalk sale), even those who do not participate in the GiveBack program.

We hope you will support the event, as well.

Thanks very much for your consideration.

Yours truly,

Cathy Hamilton

Executive director